
 

 

 

 
 

Madrid, July 26th 2017 
 
 
 

SPANISH SECURITIES AND EXCHANGE COMMISSION 
 
 

 

MAPFRE hereby informs that on July 26th, 2017, at approximately 12:30, a 
webcast will be held in English for investors and analysts, in which MAPFRE’s 
results for the first half of 2017 will be discussed. 

 

Anyone who is interested can follow this multi-conference online, on the 
corporate website www.mapfre.com, in the section “Shareholders and 
Investors” / “Webcast” / “results presentation”. 

 

The documentation expected to be distributed in the meeting will be made 
public before it begins, through this Commission, and it will be included on the 
aforementioned website. 

 
 
Ángel L. Dávila Bermejo 

General Counsel 


